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Hello my name is Sarah Nicol and I support the city buying the beach parcel at Richmond
Beach near Apple Tree Lane. I LOVE Richmond Beach and it will always be my home (even
when I'm away). As of right now we don't live there but we do own a house there near the
Richmond Beach Library. We are living in Bellingham as of right now but we do plan to
move back to the area in the near future. We are down in Richmond Beach often and we walk
the beach every time we visit. I grew up in Richmond Beach on 24th Ave and have so many
fond memories of playing at the beach. I want to be able to continue visiting my favorite spots
and to visit with my daughter there as she grows up. She also loves the beach. We love
walking the loop down the hill over the little bridge and continuing on the beach then up the
RB park hill and around. It's so lovely!

I'm so glad we have this opportunity to make the beach ours.

Thank you for your time!

Sarah Nicol
425-248-3625
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